
4/16/21 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Bow Soccer Club has adopted the current recommendations and protocols outlined in the State of New 

Hampshire’s Safer at Home – Amateur & Youth Sports COVID-19 Reopening Guidance manual.  This is in 

accordance with NHSA, NHSL, DHHS, and CDC.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

Ryan Barrieau  
Board Representative 
Bow Soccer Club  


